PSA SHOW BOOTH
Suggested topics of conversation:

Do you like to fish?

90% will say, “Yes”.
No? Well, there is usually a productive fishing/shellfishing opportunity somewhere in the Puget
Sound region at any given time.

Are you familiar with the Puget Sound Anglers? This is what we do:

Each chapter has monthly meetings that are free to the public. We have interesting and well-known
speakers who teach people how, where and when to fish. We are also “into” crab and shellfish.

We like to introduce kids to fishing.

We work hard with State Government to try and get a fair deal for sportsmen.

Don't pursue politics unless the person seems genuinely interested.

What area do you live in? Here is the PSA chapter nearest you. (Show them on the map)

Don't ask “Where do you live?” People may get defensive if they think you are trying to extract their
address or any personal info.

Have you seen “The Reel News” paper? Here is a free copy.

Show them the monthly President's message from the chapter nearest them. Point out the monthly
meeting time and place. Leaf through the paper and point out a few highlights. This is very
important. Remember, these folks have looked at hundreds of booths. They need to refer to TRN
when they get home to remember about PSA.

It's been nice talking to you. You really should check out the ------ chapter and see what you
think. Remember, the meetings are free.



